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April 20, 2007 

 

 

TO: Alderman Ron Hart, Chairman 

 Public Works and Services Committee 

 

FROM: John Rooney 

 Asst. Commissioner of Public Works/Engineering 

 

RE: Amendment No. 2, Three-Party Design Engineering Services for Ohio Street 

from 16
th

 Street to 21
st
 Street, Clark Dietz, Inc., consultant 

 

 

We have received Amendment No 2 to the three-party agreement from Clark Dietz, Inc. for 

preparing plans and specifications for the reconstruction of Ohio Street from 16
th

 Street to 

21
st
 Street, State Project ID:  2703-03-05. 

 

The amendment is for environmental investigation, title searches for parcels that require 

easements, additional traffic studies and design, and a feasibility study of a round-a-bout 

option at Byrd Avenue and Ohio Street as required by WisDOT. 

 

The amendment is in the amount of $87,767.54 with the City’s share being $17,553.51, with 

funding available in Account No. 987.908.5050, Ohio Street, 16
th

 Street to 21
st
 Street. 

 

If the Committee agrees with the proposal, appropriate action would be to approve the 

proposal and authorize the Mayor and City Clerk to enter into the agreement. 

 

 

Cc:  Joy Hansche 
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